
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
         13 June 2017  
 
 
Dear Ms Geoghan,  
        I am writing to congratulate you on achieving the silver history Quality Mark as 
awarded by the Historical Association. Your assessor very much enjoyed visiting 
your school and agrees that the evidence that you have shown matches the criteria 
for the silver award.  
 
What Now? 
You will now keep the award for 3 years until you need to be re-assessed. Your 
renewal date is detailed at the bottom of the assessors’ report attached with this 
letter.  Please keep this letter on file as proof of your award. Also enclosed via post is 
a certificate and you will receive a digital copy of the quality mark logo via email that 
you are now free to use in your own publicity and letterheads etc. Further guidance 
on dealing with any publicity that this award might generate can be found in a 
separate document also enclosed. Details of your award will be published on the 
Historical Association website and journals and we will be in touch to discuss with 
you the possibility of publishing some of your materials as case study. 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us.  
Thank you for choosing to take part in the Historical Association Quality Mark 
scheme and we look forward to working with you again in the future.  
 
Warmest Wishes 

 
 
 
Rebecca Sullivan  
(CEO, The Historical Association) 
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